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August 18, 1969

Mr, Jack L. Story
Drilling Contractor
Post Office Box 1073
Dallas, Texas 75221

Dear Mr. Story:

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of August 13, in
regard to plugging of the #1 Veltri well,

We are sorry to hear that you would notbe able to plug
and abandon the Veltri well this month, We will allow
you an extension of time to accomplish this work up to
the 8th of September, as stated in your letter.

Your procedure for plugging the hole, as outlined in
your letter, will beuacceptable to this office. Please
adviseus of the actual date that youarrive onthe loca-
tion to accomplish this work. You will be required to
submit a final plugging report after you have completed
the work,

Very truly yours,
CIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

James A, McKee
Associate Petroleum Engineer

JAM:sp /"’jﬁ{ s

k.
ce--Mr. Thomas G, Derough ‘—5""’:, . 5
/’



